NTEU


NTEU strongly opposes H.R. 657, which proposes reducing the size of government by hiring only one employee for every two who leave.
This legislation, introduced by Rep. Cynthia Lummis, (R-Wyo.) places a freeze on non-security hires at all federal agencies except security hires at the Department of Defense, the Department of Veterans Affairs and the Department of Homeland Security, and requires the establishment of a process whereby all agencies would have to apply for their workers, and prove their need to hire. They could only hire one employee for every two who leave. NTEU believes a federal hiring freeze of this magnitude would not reduce the deficit and would, in fact, result in less effective, less efficient services being provided to the public. Without sufficient staffing, federal agencies would be forced to turn to unaccountable and costly private contractors.  
For more information go to www.nteu.org 
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